CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

Richard J. Berry, Mayor

Monday, October 23, 2017

Mark J. Errichetti, P.E.
Sitewise Design PLLC

219 First Ave. S., Suite 401
Seattle, WA 98104

RE: Starbuck’s on Wyoming
4601 Wyoming Blvd. NE
Grading and Drainage Plan
Request for Permanent C.0O. - Accepted
Engineer’s Certification Dated 8/18/17
Hydrology File: F19D013C

PO Box 1293 Dear Mr. Errichetti:

Based on the Certification received 10/20/17 and site visit on 10/20/17, the site is

Albuquerque acceptable for a Permanent Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 924-3995 or rbrissette@cabg.gov.

NM 87103
Sincerely,

Renée C. Brissette, P.E. CFM
Senior Engineer, Hydrology
Planning Department

www.cabq.gov
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